
Energy workers take action
 France  Germany 

Energy workers in France and Germany have taken or are planning action over pay 
and privatisation. In Germany, warning strikes have helped deliver a 3% pay 
increase for 17000 private sector energy workers in the Baden-Württemberg region. 
There will also be a EUR 70 increase for apprentices and additional holiday pay 
specifically for ver.di members. Energy workers in France took action on 8 February 
as part of a long-running protest over the fall in purchasing power in the sector with 
a demand to re-open pay negotiations. A strike is also planned for 15 March in 
opposition to proposals to sell off hydro-electric power concessions.
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